ALL AMERICAN POST 7909 MAY/JUNE 2025 NEWSLETTER "NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS"

COMMANDERS' CORNER

For the most part we are moving forward with the same leadership team being re-elected for the following year with two exceptions: Ham was nominated and appointed to the Jr. Vice position and Katie is going into the three year Trustee position.

The team and volunteers continue to make progress on the post and membership.

- 1. The Fryer is in the kitchen and functional.
- 2. The Digital Signs are here and the Canteen Manager has had time to become familiar with the software. The painting took place 4/14/2025 and we will hang the signs the same week.
 - 3. The main men's restroom will be finished by the time this communication comes out.

We hope these improvements help our post operate better and help make this a place you want to be. Thank you all for the support, I hope you are taking time to enjoy and support your post.

We are so close to making 102% membership that I have hopes we are there by the end of the month. If you know an Eligible Veteran, Please bring them down and sign them up.

JD Steichen, Commander

QUARTERMASTER

No input received.

Kemp Harris, Quartermaster

CHAPLAIN

Comrades and friends.

Spiritual Salute - Honoring the Past, Embracing the Future

As we enter the heart of spring and prepare for summer, we take a moment to reflect on both our heritage and our continued journey as members of the Veterans of Foreign Wars.

This June, the VFW National Home celebrates its 100th birthday century of unwavering support for the families of our nation's veterans. Since its founding in 1925, the National Home has stood as a symbol of hope, healing, and community. Through its programs, families have found stability, children have found purpose, and veterans have found peace knowing their loved ones were supported. As members of the VFW, we share in this legacy and renew our commitment to the values that inspired its creation: service, sacrifice, and support for one another.

This season also marks a time of transition and leadership within our own Post. We extend our congratulations and prayers to the newly elected officers of VFW Post 7909. May you be guided by wisdom, compassion, and courage in the year ahead. Your leadership will help shape the direction of our Post and ensure that we remain a place of purpose, camaraderie, and service.

As we celebrate these milestones, we look to scripture for strength and inspiration:

Isaiah 40:31 reminds us:

"But those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength. They will soar on wings like eagles; they will run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint."

And from Galatians 6:9:

"Let us not grow weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up."

Let these words anchor us as we move forward. Whether in leadership, in service, or in support of one another, may we never grow tired of doing what is right.

To our veterans, our families, and community, thank you for continuing this honorable mission. May God bless you all, and may He continue to bless the United States of America.

In gratitude and remembrance, Ty Strong, Chaplain

AUXILIARY NEWS

No input received.

Leilani Jones vfwleilani@outlook.com

REMINDERS:

ONLY AUTHORIZED PERSONNEL ARE TO ADJUST THE THERMOSTATS AT THE POST! ALL OTHERS PLEASE LEAVE THEM ALONE.

USE OF FOUL LANGUAGE WILL NOT BE TOLERATED AT THE POST!

OUTSIDE BEVERAGES ARE NOT ALLOWED INSIDE THE POST!

The Post Calendar can be found here: https://vfw7909.org/di/vfw/v2/default.asp?pid=73416
The Post Newsletter can be found here: https://vfw7909.org/di/vfw/v2/default.asp?pid=73416

If you no longer desire to be on this mailing list reply with "UNSUBSCRIBE".